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SHIPTON-UNDER-WYCHWOOD EVERGREEN CLUB

The talk and slides given by Dr. Scott proved very popular, and we are
grateful to him for giving us his time on his day off! The trip to Worcester - a
popular venue with the Club - was taken on a lovely sunny day, when we
could enjoy the countryside to the full.

We usually have some spare seats for our trips, and if anyone is interested
in joining us, please ring Mrs. C.Carpenter on 830580, Similarly, if anyone
over 60 would like to come to any of the meetings, they can be assured of a
warm welcome.

The August and September programme is as follows:-

August bth Garden Party at 6 Coombes Close, by invitation of
Mrs. R.Lissaman, for members and invited guests.
19th  Outing to Bournemouth, with local bus times available
for people wishing to go to Compton Acres gardens.
Sept. 2nd  Talk by Mrs. M.Nicholson on her trip to Brazil.
5th Fund-raising coffee morning at 6 St. Michaels Close, by
invitation of Mrs. C.Carpenter.
16th  Outing to Gloucester Docks.
30th Harvest meeting, to include singing by the children of
Windrush Valley School.
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CHRISTIAN AID WEEK

The total of £1,085 was collected in Fifield, Milton and Shipton during
Christian Aid Week. Thank you to all who contributed to this worthy cause.
Beryl Brown.

L e R P P
WYCHWOOD BOWLS CLUB

The bowling season got off to a good start with fine weather in May. Many
members entered the County Competitions, but most have now been knocked
out.

Barbara Pearce put the Wychwood Bowls Club on the map by winning the
Oxfordshire Champion of Champions, beating a County and National player.
It was a very close match with Barbara winning 21-20. Congratulations have
been expressed to Barbara from many people, and although she did not get
her photo in the paper, there was a small report on the back page of the
evening paper.

The club has about 51 paid-up members this year, but not all of these
people play in our club matches, so anyone who would like to have a go at
bowling, please come to the green behind the Shaven Crown or give me a ring.

We do need some young players so that we can continue our club in years
to come, and hopefully, next year we will organise some evenings for people
who are interested. Although we always play to win our games, they are very
friendly as is the club in general.
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